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This is not the time to weaken Oregon's citizens ability to vote. Oregon leads the way 

with mail-in voting. There is very little to no proof of fraud so there is no need to 

change the current policy. The system allows people from all walks of life easy 

access to the voting system. Let's keep it that way! 


